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Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
 
As promised, we are writing to you with details of Reception’s Physical Development 
sessions. These will be twice weekly and take place on a Wednesday and a Friday.  
 
Wednesday, will be our indoor PD session; on this day we would like children to come 
to school in their school uniform and bring their active wear kit in a named bag with 
them. Children will then get changed before and after their PD session and bring their 
active wear kit home again.  
 
On a Friday, we would like children to come to school wearing their active wear kit 
for our alternate Forest Friday and Balance-a-ability physical development sessions.  
 
Please disregard any previous information you may have been given regarding 
Reception Physical Development sessions. 
 
Physical Development sessions will begin in Reception week commencing 18th September 
2023.  
 
 
Thank you,  
 
Mrs L Hodgkiss   
EYFS & Key Stage 1 Lead 
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